What’s Developing

This is just a heads-up with more complete information coming later.

The Eureka Community Development Company and GROW South Dakota will be
sponsoring training for those who have a business, those who plan to someday have a business,
and those who want to learn about an online presence.

“Get Your Business Online” will be a training over lunch on Wednesday, June 21 from
noon to 1:00 PM. The training and lunch will be free to all participants. Pre-registration will be
required so a space of adequate size and sufficient food will be available.

Details about the class, information concerning registration, and the location will all be
made available in the near future.
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